
Good afternoon, 
  
My name is Robert Shindell and I am the President & CEO of Intern Bridge, the nation’s 
premier experiential education research & consulting firm.  We are partnering with The 
University of South Carolina on March 28, 2019 to host the Total Internship 
Management Workshop for employer partners in the area.  
  
We would love to speak with you about securing your support for this workshop.  We 
have found that when the host university and organizations like the Columbia Chamber 
“co-host” the event it is a MAJOR success!  There is absolutely NO COST for you to be 
engaged in this workshop.  We will even offer members of your Chamber a discounted 
registration fee as well as a “free pass” for you (or a member of your staff) to attend.  We 
just need your help in getting the invitation out to your membership!  
  
This workshop is HRCI & SHRM accredited and presented by Intern Bridge on college 
campuses around the country.  The program is an amazing way to engage employers 
while providing a meaningful resource to assist them in developing and growing their 
internship programs and college recruiting strategies! So far, these programs have been 
hosted on more than 85 campuses across the country with over 4,500 employer partners 
having attended!    
  
Please check out our event landing page for additional details about the 
program: www.internbridge.com/usc .  Also, please click here to see all of our 2018 & 
2019 programs from across the country.  
  
Thank you very much for your time and consideration!  
  
Robert Shindell 
 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/HRIFCwp2BpfvROKt1ddSw?domain=protect2.fireeye.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/J9gpCxk8DkULQGkTWAvzk?domain=protect2.fireeye.com

